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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Sunday, March 17, 2019 11:02 PM


To: Howard Brown; Garwin Yip


Cc: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate


Subject: ROC PA -- Needs Some TLC


Hey other chipmunks (three of them!) --

The PA had a lot of conversational comments re: hatcheries. It's beyond both me and Evan to try to nail this


down, so I'm flagging it for you two b/c I think that would be most efficient. I've cleaned it up to that point and


am happy to make/direct any changes you want, but you should make the call on what needs to be in there.


Latest is saved at location below, but I have told Susan to import to the new template if she has time (she may


not on Monday).
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Thanks -

Cathy



